
Library Open to the Public
 

We are now open regular hours!  
9 a.m.-9 p.m. Monday to Thursday

9 a.m.-6 p.m. on Friday
9 a.m.-5 p.m. on Saturdays in June

9 a.m.-1 p.m. on Saturdays in July and August
 

In the library spaces masks are required
unless vaccinated, but we recommend

that masks be worn by all.  
Please observe social distance.  

Welcome back! 

No contact holds are still
available 

 

No appointment necessary.  Put an
item on hold and we will check it out

to you and leave it in a bag in the
hallway with your name on it, to be
picked up any time the building is

open.

The Library will be 
CLOSED

Saturday, July 3 and
Monday, July 5

for Independence Day.
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Name a Computer 
Station in the 
new Library!

$1,000
A plaque in the Technology
Lab will list all underwriters
of computer stations and
other technology for the

library.
 

For this and other donation
opportunities, please visit

https://www.medfordpublicli
braryfoundation.org/donate



Online Museum Pass reservations are back!
You can book a pass here.

 
 
 
 
 

Please call the Library before coming to pick up
your pass— there is a possibility it might just be

a code we can read you over the phone!
If you have any questions, give us a call at

781-395-7950.

For more suggestions and
new releases, visit our "MPL
What are you reading? And
listening to? And watching?"

Facebook Group!

Museum Passes

http://www.eventkeeper.com/mars/tkflex.cfm?curOrg=medford&curapp=passes&CFID=198106076&CFTOKEN=a8356ce05816e7a0-29093921-D4AE-528A-53505F59F7DDE1AB&jsessionid=843091b3de95a01d9777a6a501b1954d3441
https://www.facebook.com/MPL-What-are-you-reading-And-listening-to-And-watching-101249328201013/


Teen News

If you have any questions about
signing up for programs or no-
contact pickups, please contact

Nicole: nperrault@minlib.net



CHILDRENS' NEWS

Email tsiegel@minlib.net for Zoom link - This
program will run through the end of June 2021

Email ssednek@minlib.net for Zoom link - This
program will run through the end of June 2021

Can you rise to the
challenge to keep reading

all summer long?

Children ages 0-12 (or entering grade 5) can register for the
Kid Edition Summer Reading Challenge at

www.medfordlibrary.beanstack.org and log every minute
they’re reading from June 19th-August 31st. 

 

Summer is a great time to try out new books and explore
different ways of reading. But don’t forget that everything

counts! Newspapers, magazines, comics, audiobooks—hey,
if you’re reading, COUNT those minutes. 

 

Our top 5 readers and 3 random ‘raffled’ winners [plus their
families] will get a once in a lifetime opportunity to sneak

into the NEW Medford Public Library  
 before it opens to the public for an all-access tour and ice

cream party.
 

3...2...1… START READING! 
 


